Screening of the student's vision and hearing will be done at the schools site in accordance with State mandates.  The screening schedule is as follows:

Kindergarten – Vision and Hearing Screening

2nd Grade – Hearing Screening

3rd Grade – Vision Screening

5th Grade – Hearing Screening

6th Grade – Vision Screening

8th Grade – Hearing Screening

10th Grade – Vision and Hearing Screening

All girls in grade 7 and all boys in grade 8 will be screened for possible scoliosis.

Additional screeing could occur with parent or teacher referrals or for students new to the school. Parents/guardians will be notified of any findings as a result of the screening test that require further attention.  If you have any concerns with your child's vision or hearing at anytime during the school year, please consult with your School Nurse. 
